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          Monday, 28th February 2022 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, it is World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March. It is the 25th anniversary 
year and the theme is ‘You are a reader’.  
 
In school, your child’s teacher will be planning a range of exciting activities to promote the 
joy of books, including crafting a character from one of their favourite novels. We have 
resources here in school for the children to creatively craft their characters; however, if 
your child would like to bring in any additional resources, then this is fine too. They also 
may want to start planning their characters in readiness for Thursday.  
 
On the day, children will once again receive a £1 book token, which can be redeemed in 
selected shops. Should you wish to know more about World Book Day please visit 
https://www.worldbookday.com/ for further details.  
 
We look forward to seeing the children’s creations  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Pellet-Ward 
English Curriculum Lead 
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